
Association of University and College mployees 

Emerald Murphy 
Law Faculty 
UBC 

Dear Emerald, 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

April 16.75 

The Executive asked me to send a letter to you expressing our thanks for all the 
hard work you've done as President of this here organization. Hope we'll still 
here lots from you've (I don't think we really doubt that we will!) and that you 
consider running for one of the many other positions that are available for 
anyone who wants them! 

See you at the pub, 
sincerely, ( 
Jackie \ c-(i ' - ' - ' 
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2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 


